Extension of date of submission for proposals against RFP for “Implementation and Support for Negotiable Warehouse Receipt System (NWRS)”

Due to a large number of pre bid queries raised by the prospective bidders for the RFP for “Implementation and support of Negotiable Warehouse Receipt System (NWRS)”, there has been a delay in issuing clarifications and responses to the same. The response to pre bid queries would be made available on the WDRA website at the earliest. 

The due date for submission of the proposals shall therefore be correspondingly extended and shall be intimated with the corrigendum to be issued for the said RFP. 

